
 
CHANDELIER UPDATE 

We have the pleasure to update you with the progress of the 10 new chandeliers from Petros 
Anagnostou, the owner of Naos, Orthodox Church Supplier, Inc.  The chandeliers will be shipped on 
the Dormition of the Holy Theotokos, on August 15, 2023, and will arrive around August 21, 2023.  
These chandeliers are replacing the current 10 chandelier of Annunciation Cathedral, which were the 
ones in the basement when the Liturgy was celebrated. When the chandeliers arrive, they will be 
installed and hung on the ceiling by Petros Anagnostou and a certified electrician. 
We want to share with you a few photos of the preliminary stages of creating the brackets, piece by 
piece, alongside with the final gold-plated state of production. 


